
Diane Holt

From: allthatjazz@gmx.us
Sent: Thursday, January25, 2018 11:43 AM
To: BeverlyBarker; Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: carol sperry

Name: carol sperry
Case Number: IPC-E-17-13
Email: allthatjazz@gmx.us
Telephone: (208) 731-2999
Address: 1125 Sunway Dr. N.

Twin Falls ID, 83301

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Comment: I strongly believe that net metering should not be changed. It is the long-term incentive for people to invest
in solar, which helps ameliorate the global warming problem and helps keep power affordable for all.
I have signed a contract to have solar installed at my residence. I feel that it is the best way I can contribute to
protecting the environment.

Unique Identifier:216.83.74.3



Diane Holt

From: jimcalkins2001@yahoo.com
Sent: Thursday,January 25, 2018 9:09 AM
To: BeverlyBarker; Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: James Calkins

Name: James Calkins
Case Number: IPC-E-17-13
Email: jimcalkins2001@yahoo.com
Telephone:
Address:

Caldwell ID, 83607

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Comment: I installed solar PV panels two years ago at great expense to our family. The understanding and expectation
was to reduce the carbon footprint as well as save energy costs overall. An integral part of the assumptions leading to
my investment was the net metering program sponsored by Idaho Power.
I certainly don't want to be charged more for power when needed from the grid and I expect the power I put into the
grid receives the same credit I understood when I invested in the installation.
Thank You

Unique Identifier: 104.153.35.246
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